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DeatschWerks Technical Service Bulletin (TSB) 
 
 
Bulletin No: TSB-22-10-14 
Issue Date: October 10, 2022 
Category: DW200, DW300 & Prefilter 
Part Numbers Affected:  
9-201-0766  9-301-0766 
9-201-0847  9-301-0847  
9-201-0883  9-301-0883 
9-201-1000  9-301-1000 
9-201s-1000  9-301s-1000 
9-201s-1004  9-301s-1004 
 
Subject: Prefilter does not fit tight on DW200 & DW300 fuel pumps 
 
 
Description of Problem: 
Certain pre-filter sock part numbers do not fit tightly on certain DW200 & DW300 fuel pump lot 
numbers. The DW200 and DW300 fuel pumps with specific lot numbers have a tapered inlet fitting 
on the fuel pump that will not allow the pre-filter to lock into place causing the pre-filter to be 
extremely loose on the fuel pump. Refer to the part number list above for the pump & fitment kits 
that are affected by the tapered inlet.   
 
Corrective Action Suggested 
Option A: Use of the included start-nut pump filter retainer will 
keep the loosely fitting fuel sock in place. There are no known 
issues of pre-filter sock failures when installed with the star-nut 
retainer. 
 
Option B: A properly fitting fuel pump pre-filter sock has been 
obtained by DeatschWerks and will be shipped to the effected 
customer at no charge.  Please contact DeatschWerks technical 
support at 405-217-0701 or techsupport@deatschwerks.com 
for service.  
 
Affected Pump Lot Numbers: 
The lot # format will be as follows: Lot# XXXX-221010, Please 
compare your lot number to the following list of lot numbers 
below. If your lot number is in the list below, compare your 
inlet fitting on the bottom of the fuel pump to verify you have a 
tapered inlet housing. 
 
2326-210729  2326-210109 
2326-210309  2326-210409 
2326-210310  2326-210122 
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